Memorandum

To:

Council Member Jessica Lappin


Council Member Deborah Rose


Council Member Peter Vallone
From:
Gary Altman

Re:

Res 710
Date:

June 14, 2013

Please be advised that pursuant to Rule 6.30 of the Council, Res. 710, which previously was referred to the committee on Public Safety, has now been referred to the Committee on Civil Rights
Cc: Ruthie Delfranco

